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18th May 2022 
 
 

School Photographs - 6th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am delighted to inform you that the school photographer will be 
visiting our school on Monday 6th June 2022. This is the first day 
back after the Whitsun half-term break. Every child in our school 
will be photographed both individually and with their 
classmates as part of a class photo. 
 
There is absolutely no obligation to purchase the 
photographs.  
 
If you really do not want your child to be photographed, 
please complete the slip below and return it to either the school 
office or to your child’s class teacher, as soon as possible. 
Alternatively, contact your child’s class teacher on Class Dojo. 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Mark Wright 
Head of School 
 
…………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 
I do not wish my child to be taken as an individual 

 
 
 

 
Name of 

Child: 
 

  
Class: 

 

 
Parent/Carer 
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